
Summer Intern Profiles

We’re excited to welcome three Summer Interns who will be serving with the youth group this
year. Two more are still in the process of deciding, so if they join us, you’ll see their profiles in
the June newsletter.

The interns will be leading Friday small group discussions, planning events, and initiating
hangouts with youth during the summer months. We’re so blessed to have college students who
have a heart for pouring back into their home church!

Teresa Feng
CCIC CU class of 2022
Teresa is finishing her second year at UC Berkeley, majoring in Cognitive Science. She attends
Christian Layman Church in Oakland and will be on the leadership team at Asian American
Christian Fellowship (AACF) on the Berkeley campus next fall.
Her favorite Memory from youth group is the Friday night small group discussions

Edwin Young
CCIC CU class of 2023
Edwin just finished his freshman year at Indiana University majoring in Sports
Marketing/Management with a minor in Coaching. He currently attends ACF (Asian Christian
Fellowship) at IU.
“A favorite memory at youth group was just always the retreats. I got to hangout with my guys
and create countless memories at every single retreat.”

Irene Yuan
CCIC CU class of 2022
Irene is finishing her second year at Washington University in St. Louis. She’s studying Biology
and French (with a minor in English :)) She attends Asian Christian Fellowship at Wash U. Her
favorite memory from youth group is snow retreat!

Youth Events

AWANA Grand Prix
Friday 5/10

Our whole youth group will be serving at the AWANA Grand Prix and Carnival on Friday, 5/10.
Let’s serve the children, reach out to our neighbors, and have fun!

Free Dinner for Volunteers! Come early and eat with us at 6pm.



Mexico Team Sharing Night

The Mexico team will be meeting with the church’s Bible Study Groups on Friday 5/17. Each
group will be visited by 2 or 3 team members, who will share about their heart for the trip and
pass out support letters. Thank you to all group members for blessing our team!

Baptism 5/31

We haven’t heard of interest in the baptism class yet, so as of now that will not be held. But it’s
not too late! If any youth want to get baptized or learn about baptism, please reach out to Elanor
over email: elanor.lin@gmail.com. She’d love to meet with them and help them process where
they’re at spiritually.

Prayer Requests:

Senior Class 2024 - College Decisions
- Pray for their college decisions!
- Pray for their last month or so of high school, that they would be blessed with community and
care and support as they graduate

AP Tests
Pray for any high school students who are taking AP tests next week! Pray for the studying and
test taking to be an opportunity for them not only to learn material but to walk with God and
deepen their trust in Him.

Mexico Team
- Support Raising: the team has begun to write letters and pass them out!
- 5/17 visit Bible study groups: Praise God that the Bible study groups are helping to sponsor
youth for the missions trip. Pray for the 5/17 sharing, when youth will be paired off to visit
different groups, that it will help everyone meet each other and feel encouraged

AWANA Grand Prix Service
- Pray for the youth who are volunteering to lead at the AWANA Grand Prix as race officials and
game hosts, that this night will be a blessing to them and to children's ministry.
- Pray for any newcomers that might be attending the Grand Prix, that they would feel welcomed
at our church and would feel God’s love through us.

Youth Summer Interns



Praise God for Teresa, Edwin, and Irene who have officially committed to serving this summer.
Please pray for two more college students who are considering whether or not to take the
position, that God would give them wisdom and discernment for where he wants to lead them
this summer. Pray for all the summer interns, that God would give them a taste of what it feels
like to be used by him to show love to the youth and to change lives!

Pastor Owen Returns from Sabbatical

Pastor Owen returns from his sabbatical this month! We’re so glad to have him back. Please
pray for his return, that he would feel energized and excited about where God is taking Impact in
this next season.

Bryan Zhang

Special prayer request for Bryan Zhang, 6th grade, who had surgery last week to repair 3 bones
broken in his leg. Please pray for a fast recovery for him!

暑期实习生简介

我们很高兴欢迎三位暑期实习生加入今年的青少年团契团队。他们将与青少年们一起服

侍。另有两位正在考虑中，如果他们加入我们，您将在六月的通讯中看到他们的简介。

实习生们将在夏季带领周五的小组讨论，策划活动，并与青少年们进行聚会。我们很感恩能

有热心于回馈自己家乡教会的大学生们！

Teresa Feng

CCIC CU 2022届
Teresa即将完成她在加州大学伯克利分校的第二年学习，主修认知科学。她在奥克兰的基

督教平信徒教会聚会，并将在伯克利校园的亚美基督徒团契（AACF）担任领导团队成员。

她对青少年团契最喜欢的记忆是周五晚上的小组讨论。

Edwin杨

CCIC CU 2023届
Edwin刚刚完成他在印第安纳大学的大一学习，主修体育营销/管理，辅修教练学。他目前

参加印第安纳大学的亚美基督徒团契（ACF）。
“在青少年团契的最爱记忆总是各种度假营。我和我的朋友们一起度过每次度假营，创造

了无数回忆。”

Irene袁



CCIC CU 2022届
Irene即将完成她在圣路易斯华盛顿大学的第二年学习。她主修生物学和法语（辅修英

语）。她参加华盛顿大学的亚美基督徒团契。

她在青少年团契的最喜欢记忆是雪地度假营！

青少年活动

AWANA大奖赛

5月10日星期五

我们整个青少年团契将在5月10日星期五参加AWANA大奖赛和嘉年华活动。让我们服侍

儿童，接触我们的邻居，一起玩得开心！

志愿者免费晚餐！提早来和我们一起在6点钟用餐。

墨西哥团队分享之夜

墨西哥团队将在5月17日星期五与教会的圣经学习小组会面。每个小组都会有2到3名团队
成员分享他们对这次旅行的热情，并分发支持信。感谢所有小组成员为我们的团队祈祷！

洗礼5月31日

目前还没有收到任何对洗礼课程的兴趣反馈，所以目前不会举办。但还不算太晚！如果有

任何青少年想要受洗或了解洗礼，请通过电子邮件联系Elanor：elanor.lin@gmail.com。她

愿意与他们会面并帮助他们在靈命的需要。

祈祷请求：

● 2024届高年级学生 -大学决定

● 为他们的大学决定祈祷！

● 为他们高中最后一个月祈祷，希望他们在毕业前能得到关怀,支持,與祝福。

● AP考试
● 为下周参加AP考试的高中生祈祷！祈祷他们的学习和考试不仅让他们学到

知识，也让他们与上帝同行，加深对他的信任。

● 墨西哥团队

● 筹款：团队已经开始写信并分发！

● 5月17日拜访圣经学习小组： 感谢上帝圣经学习小组帮助赞助青少年参加短

期宣教之旅。为5月17日的分享祈祷，届时青少年将结对拜访不同的小组，这

将帮助大家相互认识并感到鼓舞。



● AWANA大奖赛服务

● 为志愿担任AWANA大奖赛裁判和游戏主持人的青少年祈祷，希望这晚对他

们和儿童事工是一个祝福。

● 为可能参加大奖赛的新面孔祈祷，希望他们在我们的教会感受到欢迎，并通

过我们感受到上帝的爱。

● 青少年暑期实习生

● 感谢上帝让Teresa, Edwin,和Irene正式决定今年夏天服务。请为另外两位仍

在考虑是否接受职位的大学生祈祷，希望上帝给予他们智慧和辨别力，指导

他们在今年夏天的方向。为所有暑期实习生祈祷，希望上帝让他们体验到被

祂使用,以及向青少年展示爱的感觉并改变他们的生活！

● 欧文牧师从休假归来

● 欧文牧师本月从休假归来！我们很高兴他回来了。请为他的归来祈祷，希望

他感到充满活力，并对上帝在接下来的季节里带领Impact的方向感到兴奋。

● Bryan張
● 请为6年级的Bryan特别祈祷，他上周进行了手术，修复了他腿上3处骨折。希

望他能快速康复！


